
Mr, Chalices Gaxiola 
7517 Fox Road 
nughson, UA 95326 

Dear Charles, 

We do appreciate what you have done very much. 

Harold MIsherg 
7327 Old Receiver lid. 
F mdcroti, MD:.-1702 

It has meant much to usi and to some others, whichiso means much to 
us, that boing why we have done this work, to make it available to others. 

So, this is a small way of saying "thanks" at a time Of the year when 
small as it is, it may be of some use to you. 

We do h 'Ope you have a good holiday and a better 'Ynal ever yer ahead. 
agatiu.jwith many thanks and sincere appreciation, 

Sincerely, 

11arold Weisberg 


